
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 3/8/2013 6:38:11 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E’s Response to the 2012 Audit of PG&E’s Peninsula Division 

Meredith,
Please send these to Ray and copy me.

Thank you!

Liza

From: Allen, Meredith [MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 12:18 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Subject: FW: PG&E's Response to the 2012 Audit of PG&E's Peninsula Division

Liza,

I just saw that we sent an audit response to Raffy today. Should we start sending these to you 
or would you prefer that they be directed to Raymond?

Also I will send some dates for a meeting so that you can start meeting our Electric Ops team.

Thanks,

Meredith

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 10:17 AM
To: raffv.stepanian@cpuc.ca.qov

SB GT&S 0320392

mailto:MEAe@pge.com
mailto:raffv.stepanian@cpuc.ca.qov


Cc: 'raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'alok.kumar@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'ivan.qarcia@cpuc.ca.gov';
'ryan yamamoto@cpuc ca.aov': 'iamie.lau@cpuc.ca.aov';lRedacted _________
Adfifil;! Redacted '
Subject: PG&E’s Response to the 2012 Audit of PG&E’s Peninsula Division

] Babar,
Redacted

Dear Mr. Stepanian,

Attached is PG&E’s response to the ESRB’s 2012 audit report of PG&E’s Peninsula Division 
dated January 29, 2013. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Redacted

Manager

Distribution Compliance

Asset Management

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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